
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Incorporated Village of 
South Floral Park has prepared a TentaƟve Assessment 
Roll for the fiscal year June 1, 2025, to May 31, 2026. A 
copy of the TentaƟve Assessment Roll has been filed with 
the Clerk-Treasurer at the Village Hall, located at 383 
RoqueƩe Avenue, South Floral Park, NY. The roll may be 
seen and examined by any person during regular 
business hours, from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM, excluding 
holidays, unƟl the 18th day of February, 2025. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that on February 18, 
2025, between the hours of 11:00 AM and 3:00 PM, at 
the Village Hall, 383 RoqueƩe Avenue, South Floral Park, 
any person aggrieved by the assessment and submiƫng a 
grievance on the proper form may appear and be heard. 

DATED: February 1, 2025 
MARY LONG, VILLAGE ADMINISTRATOR 
VILLAGE OF SOUTH FLORAL PARK, NEW YORK 
 


